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Tuesday 7th January 2020 
Celebration of Learning Event Wednesday 15th January 

Dear Parent, 
 
We would like to invite you to attend the Celebration of Learning evening on Wednesday 15th January from 
3.30 p.m. – 5.30 p.m. The event is designed to help you gain a deeper understanding of your child’s 
development and achievement.  It is an informal and relaxed chance for your child  to share their learning 
success with you. 
 
You are invited to attend with your child review their learning and progress since September. The Celebration 
of Learning event is designed to provide parents with the following: 
 

o Going beyond the standard ‘What did you do at school today?’ – ‘Nothing much!’ conversation that 
parents endure most days, in all schools. 

o Celebrating their progress and achievements in different areas. 
o Chatting about the pieces of work they are proud of or enjoyed the most. 
o Understanding the areas they are finding tricky, and think how this could be supported from home and 

in partnership with the school. 
o Finding and agreeing things that could be improved before the end of the academic year 
o A good foundation for discussion with your child’s class teacher at the forthcoming parents evening on 

the 21st and 23rd January. In addition to the information, you will receive at the start of January on your 
child’s report. We believe that it is vital that all parents make use of all three information sources, so 
they are in a strong position to work in partnership with the school to accelerate their child’s 
achievement. 

You will not need to book an appointment time, as this is not a parent-teacher evening. On that basis, the class 
teacher is unlikely to be in the classroom at the time of your visit. The Head Teacher, Deputy Head teacher 
and Year leaders will be available for guidance and advice throughout the event.   
 
I hope you will be able to make use of this time to chat with your child  about the many great things that they 
have achieved and is proud of during the year, so far – I am sure it will give a boost to your child to show off 
their learning to you! 
 
Yours sincerely, 
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